
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Contact:  
Daniel: Holland  DHolland@metroplan.org 
Phone: 501.372.3300 
 
 
 
METROPLAN SEEKING PUBLIC INPUT ON THE CENTRAL ARKANSAS REGIONAL GREENWAYS PLAN  
 
LITTLE ROCK, AR, July 23, 2021 — Public Involvement Opportunity 

 
The Central Arkansas Regional Greenways Plan initiative has begun, and Metroplan would like your input! Public 
participation will help us determine where investments are needed to build a robust system of multi-use paths, 
“greenways,” around the region. The public is invited to take a user preference survey and give feedback via an 
interactive map for five potential corridors.  

To participate, visit www.centralarkgreenways.com. The “User Survey” tab links to a 12-question preference 
survey that will identify trail use habits, needs, and important destinations. The “Interactive Map” tab allows 
users to comment on specific corridors for opportunities for connections or challenges a route might face. 

Additional information about Metroplan can be found on the website (www.metroplan.org).  

We ask the public to comment by close of business on Friday, October 1, 2021. 

Written comments may also be submitted to: Daniel Holland, Metroplan, 501 W. Markham St., Suite B, Little 
Rock, AR 72201. Comments may also be faxed to 501-372-8060 or e-mailed to comments@metroplan.org. Call 
Metroplan at 501-372-3300 for further information.  

 

 
Metroplan is the federally designated metropolitan planning organization for the four-county region of Faulkner, 
Lonoke, Pulaski and Saline counties. It is a voluntary association of local governments that has operated since 
1955. 
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